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Ref: FOI-042024-000786 

Date: 10th April 2024 

Address / Email: 

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

Thank you for publishing your spend data, However, I notice that you haven't published any spending 

data since January 2024. 

We understand that due to the COVID-19 pandemic it may not have been a priority to publish your 

spending data. However, we strongly believe that the spending data is critical to understanding how 

Government functions and this data is vital for our work. We would be extremely grateful if you could 

update this information as soon as reasonably possible. 

I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information act for all transactions over £25,000 

from February 2024 to at most a month in arrears from the date at which you publish in 

response to this request. 

Response 

This has been escalated to our finance team who have now assured us that the February 2024 data 
(latest available), is now published and is available via this link: 

Transparency: spend over £25,000 - The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust (dgft.nhs.uk) 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

https://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/publications/transparency-spend-over-25000/
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West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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